



Newsletter April 2017

Year 6 SAT's

Standard Assessment Tests will take place for Year 6 children nationally the week beginning 8 May 2017. As usual we will be holding a special SATs Breakfast Club at 8.00am daily and all year 6 children are expected to attend. Breakfast provides a calm and relaxing start to the day, a delicious and nutritious breakfast and an opportunity for some last minute revision!

Enterprise Fayre

We will be holding our very successful Enterprise Fayre again this year on Thursday 25 May 2017. At the beginning of May during a special assembly, each class will be given £50.00, they have to generate ideas of things that they can make and sell in order to make a profit. Each class will be able to use all of the **profit** made to buy something that they have all agreed on.

Our New School

The front of the building is now beginning to look like the plans and all but one section of scaffolding has been removed. The external staircases at the back of the building are being installed this week and the fixings to the rooftop learning area are all in place. The Albion Angel has been lovingly restored and reinstalled in to the entrance area where she is taking pride of place, see picture below. We will be saying goodbye to our lovely red crane and its driver, Eddie, next week - a big thanks to Eddie for delivering the Easter Eggs from the Easter Bunny in to our playground.

Playground Friends

Children in year 3 are undertaking their training to become Playground Friends. They will have special responsibility for making sure everyone has a happy and active playtime.

Social Networks/Games

Many children are playing interactive games and using social media sites to communicate with each other. We have found some really helpful information on the NSPCC website, providing parents and carers with a wealth of support, information and advice about keeping children safe on game and social media sites. Enter www.nspcckeepingchildrensafe into your search engine and browse to find out more from the NSPCC and for directions to other useful links. Please remember that children under 13 years of age should NOT have accounts or access to social media networks like Facebook, Instagram etc.

Parent Events

It was lovely seeing so many parents at our class assemblies and events last term.

This term they are on the following dates:-

3 May - Buttercup Class Assembly & Book Share

17 May - Lemon Class Assembly & Book Share

24 May - Jade Class Assembly & Book Share

7 June - Emerald Class Assembly & Book Share

14 June - Sapphire Class Assembly & Book Share

15 June - Amber Reading/Book Workshop

21 June - Turquoise Class Assembly & Book Share

22 June - Tangerine Class Reading/Book Workshop

28 June - Indigo Class Assembly & Book Share

5 July - Crimson Class Assembly

6 July - Scarlet Class Assembly

12 July - Rainbow Class Assembly

18 July - Violet Class Leavers Assembly 2.00PM

2017 - 2018 Term Dates

Please see the reverse of the newsletter for the full details of school terms in the coming academic year. Please remember that holiday taken during term time will not be authorised.

Dates for Your Diary

8 May - Year 6 SATs week

25 May - Enterprise Fayre

27 May - Break Up for Half Term

5 June - Return to School

9 June - Year 6 Performance

21 June - Sports Day

22 June - Sports Day

13 July - Parents Evening

18 July - Leavers Assembly 2.00pm

19 July - Break Up for Summer holiday 2.00pm

20 & 21 July - Inset Days

5 Sept - Return to School

